
 

 

 

AAAsports Sunderland – Information For Clubs 
 
Dear Club 
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone to AAAsports Sunderland for the NDP Trampoline Event on Sunday 21st October 
2018 and would like to provide clubs with some information about our facility.  We have successfully hosted numerous 
events over the last few years and we are confident that this event will be just as successful and enjoyable for everyone! 
 
 
Opening Times 
Due to members from our club taking part in the NDP DMT event being held in Billingham earlier in the day, our facility 
will not be open until our Coaches are able to return from that competition.  We are aiming to open the facility to 
competitors 20 minutes before the first warm-ups are due to start and we are hopeful that the timetable will allow 
sufficient time so as not to delay the competition from starting, but we appreciate your patience if the facility is opened 
later than planned.  Please note that all competitors will receive their full warm-up entitlement once the competition is 
able to commence. 
 
 
Trampoline Setup 
Our facility is primarily a training facility and as a result our setup is maybe not what you would expect from a traditional 
competition venue.  This means one panel will be directly in contact with a padded wall.  We accept that some competitors 
may find this strange, however this can be resolved by starting routines facing the opposite direction. 
 
 
Spectators 
We have two viewing areas – a Mezzanine that runs alongside our Trampolines and a seating area on the floor at the end 
of the Trampolines.  The Mezzanine does have a maximum capacity and will be closed if that capacity is reached.  Please 
be aware that we have a limited amount of seating, and therefore we ask that spectators do not reserve seats for others.  
Spectating on our staircases is not allowed at any time. 
 
 
Parking 
All car parking around our facility is on street parking.  Whilst there are signs saying this is a permit holder zone, this is only 
when football matches are being played at the Stadium of Light – there is no match being held on the NDP competition 
day and therefore parking is free in all streets around our facility. 
 
 
Changing & Toilet Facilities 
Our changing and toilet facilities are currently being refurbished.  We currently have two unisex toilets and female 
changing facilities only.  We suggest that where possible, competitors arrive ready for their competition and allow 
sufficient time for toilet breaks as necessary. 
 
 
Refreshments 
Refreshments will be available in our Classroom and in our vending machines. 
 
 
Questions 
For any questions that arise during the event, we will have a dedicated Competition Organiser location in the facility where 
assistance can be sought from the NETTC Competition Organiser.  Please do not access the competition area to seek 
assistance as space is limited and this can disrupt the smooth running of the competition. 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all on Sunday 21st October 2018! 


